



Lancaster University Archery Club

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date- 28th October 2020

Time – 7:30pm

Type of Meeting: Week 4

Chair: Rosie Irwin Holbrey

Location: Zoom

Invitees: Rosie Irwin Holbrey (RIH), Jacob Kellock (JK), Jesse Phillips (JP), Peter Cox (PC), Jack Tuominen (JT), Will Kellett (WK), Sean MacIver (SM), Charlotte Brocksom (CB), Killian Higgins (KH), Alex Gaffney (AG)

Members Present: Rosie Irwin Holbrey, Jacob Kellock, Jesse Phillips, Peter Cox, Jack Tuominen, Will Kellett, Sean MacIver, Charlotte Brocksom, Alex Gaffney

Members Absent: Killian Higgins

Non-Exec Present: Dave Spruce

Agenda:

- Officers reports
- Meeting with Sam
- Trial sessions
- Swapping out bosses
- Boss frames
- Session attendance
- Cheques
- Socials
- Newsletter
- Outdoor shoot
- Petitions
- AOB

Officers Reports

- SM – Need to buy some fletching glue



- RIH – updates from Sam – risk mitigation doc approved – can do trial session– sports centre happy for us to put a boss in front of glass
- JK – need to send email – someone needs the bank details of the club
- JP – website not up to date – newsletter is in the works

Meetings with Sam

- Sam asked us to catch up with her – President, Captain, Secretary and Treasurer and anyone else - to have a general chat about how things are going
- Need to arrange a time and date to do it
- Email from sports centre – need to learn manual handling – meet 6:45pm Friday 30th

Trial Session

- We have approval
- Release tickets early next week for Friday 6th November and if there's space left can release more tickets for non-first year members

Swapping Out Bosses

- Sports centre approved to put a boss in front of door with glass
- Some of the bosses on the trolley are not in a good state
- Need to swap those with the newer ones in the sports centre storage
- We need to check if the bosses in storage are in a decent state – do it during a shoot – ask sports centre if can do on Friday or Monday

Boss Frames

- They are available to get, but cannot find them online
- Try calling up merlin to see if they can sell them?

Session Attendance

- It has mainly been exec
- Monday is a problem because less people will be around on campus.
- Do some publicity about how COVID safe we are
- Do a poll on the FB group to ask why people aren't coming

Cheques

- DS sent JK a receipt – need to write the check
- RIH also needs a check
- Want to buy fletching glue



Socials

- Among us
- Set up a discord

Newsletter

- Halfway through writing it
- Will show the exec before posting it

Outdoor Shoot

- Again it's meant to be raining so the field is likely to be a mess on Saturday
- Call it off this week

Petitions

- The Jewish society contacted LUSU to adopt the formal definition of antisemitism
- Trying to get the University to accept it as well so they want as many society executive members to sign a petition

AOB

- Tom found 3 66" strings – still looking for the others
- Some societies are doing Movember if anyone wants to join

Meeting adjourned – 8:40pm